
The Forty-Fifth UALE Northeast Summer School for Women in 
Unions and Worker Organizations is a four-day residential 
program sponsored by the United Association for Labor 
Education. The school brings together rank-and-file members, 
staff, and officers of unions and workers’ rights organizations to 
strengthen their knowledge and understanding of the U.S. labor 
movement. UALE advocates education as an essential tool to 
develop new activists and leaders who will grow and transform 
the labor movement.

Monday, July 25–Friday, July 29, 2022
Penn State University Park

Register online today!
Register early, as space is limited. To register, please visit bit.ly/WomensSummerSchool22.

This year’s school will be hosted by the LABOR School at Penn State. 
Participants stay on campus in single dorm rooms with private bathrooms. 
All rooms are non-smoking. 

Fees: $725 union members or $500 worker organization. Residential fee 
includes tuition, housing, and meals for the four days of summer school. 
The $375 commuter fee includes tuition and two meals per day.

A limited number of scholarships are available and based on individual 
need. The form is available on our website.
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